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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER INFRASTRUCTURE  
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Question 

 

“Will the Minister provide information on the proposed completion date for awarding the contract to run 

Jersey's public bus service?” 

 

Answer 

 

It is anticipated that the bus operator contract will be awarded towards the end of Q3 2024. The exact 

timing will be dependent upon the complexity of commercial negotiation. Following from this there will 

be a mobilisation period prior to the commencement of operations under the new contract. 


